
Newsletter of the Georgia Mountaineers Chapter of FMCA

CoastalGeorgia RV Re$rt Brunswick Geoqia

filov 15th- 19th

Co-Hosts- Eldridge & Bobbie Cannon, Mike & ht Frceman, and Raymond & Donna Birt

The Coastal Georgia RV Resort is a great place to hold a rally! Everyone really enjoys the area, especially the

islands. The Clubhouse is great with both indoor rooms and a large open-air room for activities. The weather

was a bit chilly so we used the interior clubhouse rooms.

Memberc Attending:

Birt, Raymond & Donna

Freeman, Mike & Pat

Appel, Paul& Leann

Carpenter, Dorris & Ethel

Daniel, Wes & Mary Helen

Dunaway, Johnny & Linda

Durrence, Ed & Patricia

Gardner Nick & Joyce

Jackson, Virginia

McKellar, Jerry & lrene

Mickey, Wayne & Anne

Phillips Scott & April

Rasbach, Chuck & Adele

Smith, Terry & Wanda

White, Jack

Wright, Faylene

First lime Visito,rs:

Hakes, Lewis & Carolyn - Livingston, Tx

Key, Jere l. - Fayetteville, Ga

ond TimS Yisitors:

Bowen, Everette & Usa - Buckhead, Ga {Joined}

Cantrell, Jim & Paulette - Clarksville, Ga

Guest:

Wishard, Randy {Guest of the Micket's}

*d{itional Mgrabeni
Pleal Ken & Denise

Simpson, Julie

Underwood, George & Linda

Wright, Doug & Sherry

Wednesday was the Meet & Greet at 3:00.

Always good to see everyone. Later, we went to dinner at the Ole Time Country Buffet.

Thursday, we had most of the day free with dinner at Zachry's that afternoon. We had a rather early dinner.

Zachry's asked that we come a little early, at 4:45 pm to beat their evening rush. A lot of members spent their
free time checking out the local islands and eateries.

Friday, the Ladies did crafts with Donna in the morning.

The remainder of the day was free, so once again, quite a few of our members

went on the islands, patronized the localdining options, or just relaxed around

the campground.



Saturdag that morning the Business Meeting was held to elect the new officers. See page three for the
newly elected qfficers list, or you can also find it on the website at

htto : //Www. eeo reia mo u nta i n e e rs. o re /i n d ex. ht m l.

ln the evening we had a wonderful pot luck at the clubhouse with Fried Chicken and all the delicious side

items everyone brought. Several of the members also watched the Georgia Bulldog game during dinner.

Sundag we had a breakfast of coffee and sausage biscuits. Wayne conducted the Devotional and everyone

said their "until next times".

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Christmas luncheon at UnicoiState Park Lodge in Helen GA on

December 7th at 1:30 PM!l

Reminder: Check out our new Facebook page! You MUST request to join and be approved as it is a private

group. ONLY members can see what is posted in the group.

https ://wwwfa cebook.com/grou p s / 27 82490nA377 29



GEORG|A MOUNTAIIi|EERS - ?;A27 OFFICERS

President - Wayne Mickey

First llice-President - Doug Wright

Second Vice-President/Wagon Master - Fred Glantzberg

Treasurer - Linda Underwood

Secretary - Julie Simpson

Newsletter Editor - Scott and April Phillips

Facebook Admins - Scott and April Phillips

National Director - Betty Duncan

Alternate National Director - Raymond Birt

Sunshine Beporter - Anne Mickey

Sheriff - Faylene Wright

Devotional Leader - Ethel Carpenter

WebMaster - Julie Simpson


